BLAND SHIRE COUNCIL
wedt

26™ May 2017

Mr Rod Sims

Chairman

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
Email: mobileroaminginquiry@accc.gov.au

Dear Mr Sims

Subject: Mobile Roaming

This letter is to support the draft decision proposing to not declare a wholesale domestic
mobile roaming service.

The provision of reliable telecommunication services is vital to communities, in particular the
rural and remote regions such as Bland Shire. This decision will encourage service provider
investment in regional telecommunications to improve coverage and accessibility for more
Australians.

Yours sincerely

Ray Smith
General Manager
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